
 

 

ABOUT US 

Our Objective:

To provide Middle School and High School 

aged students with a fun, safe place to spend 

their after school hours in an environment 

that is free of violence and intimidation, 

encouraging the development of social and 

emotional growth among its teen members. 

Registration for the Redbank teen center is 

always open. Although the Teen Center is a 

free drop-in program, all participants are 

required to register each school year. Parents 

and teens are to sign and return the Teen 

Center Code of Conduct Policy. This form is 

available at the Teen Center, South Portland 

Community Center and online. 

The Teen Center is open to ANY student in 

grades 6-12 that resides in South Portland. 

Teens have access to a full size gym, kitchen 

and activity room with art supplies, foosball 

board games and video games. 

 

Teen Center Address: 95 MacArthur Cir W, 

South Portland ME 04106 

Redbank Community Center: 207-347-4145 

For more information, please contact: 
Hannah Seigel, Teen Center Coordinator 

hseigel@southportland.org 

207-347-4145 
 

 

Teen Center Hours 
The Teen Center will be closed on April 

15th  

The Teen Center will open at 12:30pm 

April 11th, 12th, 16th, 17th, 18th, 19th 

 

Hours of Operation (School Year): 
Sept. 5th, 2023 – June 13th, 2024, 

Monday through Friday 2:15pm to 6:00pm 
Schedule subject to change at any time. 

REMINDER: Teen Center is closed 

when City buildings are closed. 

April/May 

Congratulations to the April Teen of the 

Month, Anthony. Anthony is the kind of 
member that always brings a positive 

attitude to the Teen Center. He lends a 
helping hand and is an exceptional role 

model. He shows that you can be a 
student, an athelte and work! Anthony 

includes everyone and is always willing to 
help the younger teens with Basketball! 

Congratulations Anthony!  

April was a fun and exciting month. We 

had spring break filled with all day 
activites and of course a pizza party! Then 

we had SoPo Unite come and teach us 
team building activites and the Teens got 

to make the best Icecream Sundays! 

In May we have Town & Country coming 

to the Teen Center to talk with us about 

personal finance. We will also have a 
surprise field trip!  

Please remind the Teens to always check the bulletin 
boards and flyers on the sign in/out table for Teen 

Center and other Recreation events. Thank you! 


